
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 42 OF 2019 
 
 

Cardiff Lock Outer Gate Replacement Programme 
 

Mariners are advised that length and beam restrictions will be in place at Cardiff whilst 
the outer gates are replaced. During this time only the inner lock will be available. 

 
 

Length Restriction:  125m 
Dates Effective:   4th November 2019 – 24th November 2019 (Inclusive) 

 
 

Beam Restriction:  22.4m 
Dates Effective:   8th November 2019 – 17th November 2019 (Inclusive) 
    29th November 2019 – 8th December 2019 (Inclusive) 

 
 

Any questions should be directed to the ABP South Wales marine department by 
contacting Local Port Services 

  
 

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 29/10/2019 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


